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The internet plays a crucial role in education today, offering students infinite information,
knowledge and tools to succeed academically. However, giving students unlimited access to the
internet can put them at risk for distractions and dangerous content. Many question whether
students should get limited access to the internet. Some believe although there are many
advantages to the internet, boundaries should be set in order for students to be protected when
using it for educational purposes.

To begin with, the internet is one of the best sources to find and obtain current information that
isn’t found in general textbooks. For subjects or topics that contain constantly changing
contents, such as science, this can be particularly crucial. Additionally, studies have shown that
students who use technology in the classroom are more attentive to teachers and recieve back
higher scores. Limiting internet access can also disable students, particularly from low-income
families that are unable to afford and enroll into a school, from gaining new knowledge. This is
disadvantageous as it makes them incapable of keeping up academically.

However, the internet can also be a dangerous place if not used correctly. Curious students may
have uncontrollable urges to surf inappropriate, violent websites on the internet which further
damages their developing, fragile minds. Additionally, students may abuse the internet to carry
out cyberbullying or doxxing, an excessive sharing of private information online, to put others
down. Unfair internet usage can also allow students to cheat or hack into websites.

Even though the internet is a crucial tool to help students academically, schools and parents
should establish a safer environment that will encourage children to not get distracted by setting
necessary and appropriate limits on how students surf the net.


